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Contract - Black & Veatch International Company - Engineering Services - Rich Fork Diversion Pump
Station
City Council is requested to award a contract in the amount of $163,000 to Black & Veatch International
Company for professional engineering services to evaluate the necessary capacity and site selection of a new
sanitary sewer pump station that would divert flow from the Riverdale Pump Station.
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